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To Whom It May Concern:

I want to raise the strongest possible objection to the proposed changes that would limit and effectively
bar compliance to FOIA by the FOMC. Given the fact that we do not know exactly how the Fed has
distributed approximately six trillion dollars to Wall Street resulting in what is likely an incredible equity
value bubble based on taxpayers assuming the resultant national debt, the situation clearly demands
more transparency such that FOIA requests would not be required, and if the FOMC continues
with closed door meetings to deprive the public of necessary information and knowledge, then
there should be no barriers in place to FOIA requests.

I hope this will get consideration.
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